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I hope this information will be of some value to you in

CITY, OF DALLAS
TEXAS

POUCE DEPARTMENT

\

May 9, 1969

Mr, Dﬁyle Batey -
221+ Dougan '
Blytheville, Arkansas 72315

Dear Mr. Batey:

I regret that I am unable to assist you in.your research
into the assassination of the late President John F.
Kennedy. | |

A complete report on the investigation conducted by this
department into the death of President Kennedy was sub-
mitted to the Presidential Commission, established fol-
lowing his death, I should like lo suggest that you contact
the United Stated Depariment of Justice for any information

“they might be disposed to provide,

conducting your reseaxrch, - !

Very truly yours,

Chas, Batchelor
Chief of Police
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